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12th November 2019

Dear Residents,

Since there have been two meat options on a Sunday there have been a few unfortunate incidents
where residents and guests at the last table to go up to the buffet have found that only one - or in
some cases, not even one - meat dish remained.

While the menu clearly stated for example,

‘Selection of a standard 2 meat option’

'roast gammon or roast beef’

some residents and their guests have helped themselves to generous portions of both options,
leaving the diners at the last table with scraps or nothing at all.

The Bistro staff has also been remiss in allowing the residents to help themselves.

Consequently the Bistro staff has been instructed to dish up the meat dishes and residents and
their guests are asked to graciously accept this and to note that they're only entitled o one meat
option.

Thank you for your understanding!

Hennie du Preez,
Chairman of ResCom.





